
Presbyterian Church of Aotearoa New Zealand  

MOSGIEL—NORTH TAIERI PRESBYTERIAN PARISH 
Jesus is Lord! 

Continuing Jesus’ Mission 

Changed Lives  -  Lived out 

We welcome you warmly to our services today, praying that all who  

gather here will be blessed by God as we worship Him together. 

Easter Sunday 20th April 2025 

ASSEMBLY POINTS if Church buildings are evacuated in an emergency are: 

       Mosgiel—Back of the carpark by the wooden fence 

       North Taieri—At the furthest away roadside gate 

Prayer Chain: Contact: Annette Littlejohn  027 615 4013   

marble.cat@xtra.co.nz   
or a message can be left with Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

Church Meetings coming up: 

Church Prayer Meeting—Fridays 10.15-11am in the Sinclair Room  

Purls & Prayers meets Thursday 24th April at 1.15pm in the Sunshine Room 

Session meets THIS Wednesday 23rd April at 7.30pm in the Sinclair Room  

1st Mosgiel Boys’ Brigade meets on Tuesday nights at 6.30pm in the McKerrow 
Lounge during school terms. Contact Warwick Tomlinson  022 0600 020 

OFFICE HOURS: 9 am to 4 pm Tues - Fri  489 6890 

INTERIM MODERATOR: Rev Anne Thomson 027 467 5488   

 Email: e.anne.thomson@gmail.com SESSION CLERK: Fran Short 020 4047 1493 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR: Shona Slocombe               Email: frannie.joy.short@gmail.com 

 Email: admin@mosgielchurch.org.nz TREASURER: Ian Wells 021 298 7146       

PASTORAL VISITOR: Mary Bennett 027 297 6127       Email: treasurer@mosgielchurch.org.nz  

 Email: visitor@mosgielchurch.org.nz PRAYER CHAIN: Annette Littlejohn 027 615 4013 

CHAIR BOM : Neville Williamson 021 669 074     Email: marble.cat@xtra.co.nz                  

 Email: neville.williamson@xtra.co.nz                    or landline call to Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

CHILDREN & FAMILIES MINISTRY COORDINATOR   BOOKINGS NT: Philip Craigie 489 4875 

 Ian Thomas 021 222 6861   Email: windygates@actrix.co.nz 

 Email: cfw@mosgielchurch.org.nz 

                                                                Mosgiel-North Taieri Presbyterian Church 

                                                           www.mosgielchurch.org.nz 

The church bank account for donations and other payments is  

BNZ Mosgiel 02-0938-0020934-00 

Please note your name and the purpose for the payment in the appropriate fields  

Welcome to our 10am Sunday  

Combined Easter Celebration 

Service at North Taieri  
 

‘He Has Risen’ 
 

 

PREACHER:  Rev Peter Bodeker  

SERVICE LEADER: Sharon Bodeker 

MUSICIAN:     Philip Craigie 

BIBLE READINGS: Luke 24:1-12  

 

 

mailto:marble.cat@xtra.co.nz


SINGLES LUNCH, Sunday 4th May 12pm at Kades 

Restaurant in the Mosgiel Tavern 

(Booking sheet on the Glasshouse table) 

The Ministry Settlement Board (MSB) for Mosgiel North Taieri Presbyterian 

Parish met on Wednesday 9th April. Discussion was held on number of matters 

including the Congregational Review which will be undertaken in the coming 

weeks and updating the church profile. The MSB plans to meet monthly with 

the next meeting scheduled for Wednesday 14th May at 7pm. 

 Rev Brendon McRae  

Church offerings tax receipts: Tax receipts 2025 can be picked up on 27th  

April at North Taieri.  Any not picked up will be posted.  Any queries, 

please contact Sharon Bodeker on 021 194 1009 

 

Congregation Review 
Mosgiel North Taieri Presbyterian Church 

 
Over the coming weeks Southern Presbytery will be 
undertaking a review of Mosgiel North Taieri Presbyterian 
Church. The purpose of the congregational review is: 

to evaluate and assist in strengthening the ministry and mission of a 
congregation; 

to enable the congregation to express its views regarding ministry and 
mission; 

to assist the church council in setting priorities and direction; 
to provide crucial information for the Ministry Settlement Board when the 

congregation is looking for a new ministry settlement 
 
The Review Team consists of Rev. Brendon McRae (Flagstaff Community 
Church), Rev. Anne Thomson (Interim Moderator) and Michelle Dean (elder, 
East Taieri Parish), who are all part of the Ministry Settlement Board.  
 
All members of Mosgiel/North Taieri Presbyterian Church are invited to 
complete a survey, online or on paper. There will also be an opportunity to 
meet with the Review Team.  
 
The Congregational Survey has been emailed out, and hard copies are 
available at all services for the next two weeks, or from the church office.  
 
Please complete and return the survey by THIS Thursday 24th April 

 

Contributions for the Parish Winter Newsletter  

by 12th May, or earlier if possible, please.  

Please note that the office will be closed  

on ANZAC Day, Friday April 25th 


